
 

          SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                    October 27, 2024 

                                         10:30 AM 

 

Welcome 

 

Lighting of Peace Lamp 

 

Call to Worship  

 

Congregational Singing 

 

Affirmation of Faith 

  

Offertory Prayer 

**Children will collect coins for My Coins Count**  

 

Announcements & Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

 

Scripture- John 8: 6-11 

 

Message— Forgiveness   —Bill Mosholder 

 

Song of Response  

 

Benediction  

 

Sending Song  

 

 
                                                      Message: Bill Mosholder    

                                                 Worship Leader: Terry Livengood  

                                          Worship Planner: Phoebe Wiley                                                  

Accompanist: Byron Miller  

Song Leader: Melinda Gibson  

Sound Room: Jerry Abel 

Video: Reuben Tice 

                                                              Live Stream: Isaac Tice & Preston Maust 

                  Volume 70-No. 09 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events   

 

           Today - Last Sunday for the MDS offering, box is in the foyer. 

   October 30 - Daughters of Dorcas 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

       31 - Elders’ Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

 

November  5 - Church Council Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 

         9 - Children’s Event – Meet at Mr. Toad’s Pottery  

            2:00 p.m. (131 National Highway, LaVale, MD 21502) 

        17 – Children’s Church 

        19 - Thanksgiving Drive-thru Dinner 

        24 - Children’s Christmas Program Practice during church 

 

December 8 - After Church—Dress Rehearsal for the Children’s  

             Christmas Program—(lunch will be provided for     

             participants and their families). 

                   14 - Progressive Dinner 

                   15 - Children’s Program during Church Service 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 19th is our drive thru 

Thanksgiving Meal. 

 

We need 70 pumpkin pies, there 

is a sign-up sheet on the church 

foyer’s bulletin board.  

 

Thank You! 

Richard Rembold’s address: 

309 Stepping Stone Road 

Somerset, PA 15501 

814-233-0190 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY!   

  October 27 - Jamie Clark 

                 31 - Joel Elder, Lois Hepler 

November 1 - Richard Beitzel 

        

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 

November 2 - Lyndon & Marcia Saylor 

 

                    

              

 

Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201     

Secretary: Sherry Abel  

Office hours: Monday-Friday: 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders: 

Don Green (Chair)- (814) 521-5709 

Sherry Abel- (814) 233-0510 

Rosie Cupler- (301) 697-1772 

Ken Detrick- (814) 662-2692 

Ed Hoover- (814) 521-7128 

 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible  

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print songbooks and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 20, 2024, Offering Total 

General Fund Offering      $397.70 

MDS Offering    $1,053.00 

Allegheny Conference Offering        $1,770.00 

Attendance           92 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sherry will be out of the office on Monday, November 4th, 

and can be reached by her cell phone if needed. 

 

Springs Mennonite Church 

1686 Springs Road 

Springs, PA 15562 

814-662-4201 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Speakers 

 

11/3/2024 - Ben Yoder 

11/10/2024 - Keith Pirolozzi 

11/17/2024 - Paul Versluis 

11/24/2024 - Phoebe Wiley 

12/1/2024 - Jeff Maust 

12/8/2024 - Bill Gavin 

12/15/2024 - Children’s Christmas Program 

12/22/2024 - Open 

12/29/2024 - Bill Mosholder 

 

 

 

I want to thank my Church Family for your Prayers, Support, 

Cards and Love during my surgery and recovery.  I am healing 

and feeling better each day. 

 

Thank you, 

Roxie 

Thank you, Rick Critchfield, for making two more round 

tabletops that fit on the square-topped stools.  

Owen Guengerich made the original two,  

and we can now use all four stools as tables when needed.  

  

Visual Arts 

 

Winterville at Laurelville 
 

This is a wonderful weekend experience 

of fun, fellowship and learning about 

love. (It replaces our former annual 

Camporee experiences sponsored by 

Allegheny Conference.)   

 

The cost for students from our Junior 

Department Sunday School attending 

will be covered. Registration materials 

are on the credence stand. We need to 

know by December 15th who is attending 

the Winterville Camp.  Questions? See 

Carolyn Tice or contact Laurelville 

directly (www.laurelville.org) 

 


